
 

Please be advised that the filing deadline for 
2019 Senior Freeze (Property Tax 

Reimbursement) applications has been 
extended to December 31, 2020.  

The original deadline was November 2, 2020. 

 

If you have any questions, please call the 
Property Tax Reimbursement Hotline at 1-800-

882-6597. 


